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Dear Women,
Wie are a group of feminists based at the Aucklana Women's Health
Centre who are presently establishing en information, listening
and referrsl telephone servics, run by woman and for womzn, to be

called '"WOMANLINE?',

Ve are trying to build up comprehensive resource files which will

give us infa mation about groyps end available resources all over

New Zealand.

Ve wuld apsreclate any information which you ® uld provide us with
about existing services in your area. The address to write © is

as above: We look forward b hearing from you soon, Thanks.

Yours in struggle,
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Jane Adams

For Womanline



